
                      

PETITION TO RETAIN AEROMEDICAL 
SERVICES AT ALBION PARK

 
 
To the Honourable Speaker and Members of the Legislative Assembly of New South 
Wales Parliament.

The Petition of local Illawarra and South Coast residents of New South Wales brings to 
the attention of the House the community's desire to retain aeromedical services operating 
out of Albion Park in order to ensure speedy response times to accident, injury and 
misadventure in our district.
 
The undersigned petitioners therefore call of the New South Wales Government to reject 
the recommendation by Ernst & Young in their independent report to remove aeromedical 
services from Albion Park.
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Please return all completed petitions to:           Mr Gareth Ward MP for Kiama                                                                 
                                                                                125 Terralong Street                   
                                                                                KIAMA  NSW  2533


